Winnebago County
Sheriff’s Department

Sheriff Gary Caruana N R I Chief Deputy Rick Ciganek
650 W, State Street 650 W. State Street
Rockford, IL 61102 e w s e e a s e Rockford, IL. 61102

(815) 319-6300 (815) 319-6300
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Contact: Cori Hilliard
(815) 319-6322

Hilliardc@WC50-il.us

SHOOTING AT MACHESNEY PARK ESTABLISHMENT

On Sunday February 26" at approximately 0100 hours, Deputies were dispatched to Onyx Bar & Grill 1001 West Lane
Road in Machesney Park for a shooting with multiple victims. Upon arrival, it was learned that a dispute occurred in the
bar and shots were fired. A total of 4 individuals were shot and taken to local hospitals. One of the subject’s injuries are
considered life-threatening. The case is being investigated by the Winnebago County Sheriff's Department and anyone
with information on this crime is encouraged to call 815-282-2600 or Crime Stoppers at 815-963-7867.
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